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REACHING, TEACHING, AND GROWING,  

ALL TO THE GLORY OF GOD! 
 

March 10, 2022 

Nursery l, ll, & lll   

Kim Hawkins Bailey Hawkins 

Linda Reed Staci Kauffeld 

Dani Ashby Kady Dory 

Children’s  

Message Ashley Ebeling 

AM Benediction Jim Walthall 

Decision         

Counselor Janice Walthall 

Sun./Wed.  

Lock Up  Kevin Williams 

Accompanist Jan Jenkins 

Week of 2/27/2022 

ATTENDANCE 

Sunday School 89 

Worship Service 102 

Online Worship Offline 

Wednesday Activities  

TREASURER’S REPORT 

Budget Needs $4,013.51 

Budget Given $4,220.00 

Yearly Needs $52,926.00 

Yearly Given $29,909.13 

Sunday, March 13, 2022 

8:30 AM Staff Meeting 

9:30 AM Sunday School 

10:40 AM Worship Service 

6:00 PM Choir Practice 

5:30 PM Free͏dinner͏(Breakfast)͏for͏

all͏who͏attend͏our͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏

activities: 

 Connect͏Kids 

 Impact͏youth 

6:00͏PM Adult͏Bible͏Study* 

*Nursery͏provided 

HELPERS for 03/13/22 HISTORY SCHEDULE 

Wednesday, March 16, 

     From your 

   :  Just a friendly reminder that this Saturday 

    before you go to sleep, set your clocks forward 

    one hour.   Yes, that means you lose an hour of 

sleep.  It also means that Pastor Mike soon will stop being 

grumpy about the weather!  Just so you have no reason for      

being tardy, here is some practical help in setting clocks: 

Phones and computers-- do it automatically, thank God! 

Car clock--will be wrong/right for the 

next six months! 

Oven--If you don’t have a degree in 

electronics, ask Herb how to fix it! 

Watches and clocks--use twisty knob on 

side or back.  



 

Operation Christmas child:   

In͏March͏we͏will͏be͏collecting͏for͏older͏girls͏for͏Operation͏Christmas͏Child’s͏

shoe͏boxes:͏͏sewing͏kits,͏thread,͏needles,͏scissors, ͏yard͏of͏fabric͏or͏fat͏͏͏

quarters.͏͏͏If͏you͏find͏a͏great͏deal͏on͏something͏not͏listed͏above͏(we͏found͏

kids’ mittens͏on͏the͏clearance͏rack),͏͏feel͏free͏to͏put͏any͏items͏in͏the͏basket͏

in͏the͏foyer.͏͏Just͏remember,͏no͏liquids!.͏͏If͏you͏donate͏a͏little͏at͏a͏time͏

throughout͏the͏year,͏your͏giving͏will͏not͏feel͏like͏a͏burden...and͏think͏of͏the͏blessings͏for͏the͏kids͏

who͏receive͏the͏boxes.͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏THANK YOU!! 

Choir practice schedule for the Easter program: 

6:00 PM  March 13 & March 20  

8:30 AM  March 27,  April 3,  April 10   Performance will be April 10th. 

It’s time for the annual Annie Armstrong Easter offering. 

Offering Scripture:  “Now may the God who gives endurance and encouragement 

grant you to live in harmony with one another, according to Christ Jesus, so that 

you may glorify the God and Father of our Lord Jesus Christ with one mind and 

one voice.”   Romans 15:5-6 

Every dollar given goes to train and resource more than 2,200 missionaries and 
their families involved in church planting and compassion ministries who share 
the life-transforming gospel of Jesus Christ across the United States, Canada and 
their territories.   We have $650.00 so far towards our goal  of $2,000.00. 

Women’s Retreat 

Relax, Recharge, Remember 
Friday, March 18, 5:30-6:30 pm       Saturday, March 19, 8:30-1:00 pm 

 

Registration forms will be in the foyer Sunday after church.  Turn your 
registration form in to Julie, Mindy, or the office. 

       March 6-12                 March 13-19 

       Luke 2                     Luke 7 

        Luke 3          Luke 8 

       Luke 4          Luke 9 

       Luke 5         Luke 10 

       Luke 6         Luke 11 



A big THANK YOU to Marla Stipetich for four and a half  years of 

teaching our third and fourth graders in Sunday School.  When   

Daryl Bishop showed an interest in teaching her class, she graciously 

(stepped aside to let him have the  opportunity to teach his own boys in 

the Sunday School setting.  We’re pleased to have her still on board as 

a substitute should the need arise.                                                         

Thanks, Marla!, for your many years of service at FBC. 


